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Credentialing Update for MVP Providers 

 
As of January 1, 2019 MVP Health Care® (MVP) will enter into an agreement with Med 
Advantage/Advantum Health, a leading organization for provider Credentialing, Payor 
Enrollment, and Billing/EMR/Revenue cycle services for certain Credentialing and 
Recredentialing verifications functions. 
 
Med Advantage is both accredited and certified through the National Committee for Quality 
Assurance (NCQA) and Utilization Review Accreditation Commission (URAC), and has a long 
standing reputation of delivering top notch Credentialing services to the health care industry for 
more than 25 years.  
 
To ensure continued network participation with MVP, Med Advantage may reach out to 
providers directly during the Credentialing and Recredentialing process to obtain any necessary 
information to complete the application process.  
 
We look forward to this relationship with Med Advantage/Advantum Health. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions with respect to this notice,  
please contact your Professional Relations 
Representative. 


